

St Mary's Catholic First School

Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD

Tel: 01305 262258 Fax: 01305 257101

E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Paula Fearn





8th January 2016



Dear Parents

Happy New Year!



Thank you for making me feel so welcome in my first week as Head Teacher and for all the kind wishes in the morning when you bring your children into school! I am excited about meeting all the new Reception class parents and would like to reassure you that my door is always open, if you have anything you would like to discuss, please do speak to me.

Father Barry will be in school next **Tuesday morning at 9.15 a.m.** for a short **Assembly** entitled 'New Beginnings', this should last about 20 minutes. You are all most welcome to attend.



Thank you for your kind and generous gifts and messages to Miss Clayton – she was very touched by your generosity.

We will be refreshing the website and will issue diary dates for forthcoming events as soon as possible.

Thank you for your patience concerning the flooded path at the front of the building – we are investigating the problem and hope to get it fixed soon.

Car Park Gate

Due to concerns from several parents about safety, we have appointed Mrs Hedges to manage the closing of the school gate in the mornings. This is working well with your support. However, if you feel you need access to the car park, please contact Mrs O'Malley in the office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn Head Teacher ERROR: stackunderflow OFFENDING COMMAND: ~

STACK: